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30th June 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

School Uniform w/b Monday 3rd July 2023 

Thank you for your support over the last few weeks regarding uniform.   

I know our students have appreciated the opportunity to wear something a little more comfortable during the recent 

high temperatures.  I have continued to monitor several long-term weather forecasts.  Next week, as we have 

experienced this week, forecasts indicate that daily temperatures in Porthcawl will return to the more comfortable 

seasonal average.  There are also periods of rain in the forecast and the higher than average ‘feels like’ temperature we 

have previously experienced will end. 

Therefore, as there is a change to the weather forecast, from the week commencing Monday 3rd July all students must 

return to school wearing their full school uniform.  This will continue up to the end of the school term.   

Students must return to wearing their normal full school uniform, but they do not need to wear their jumper. 

• navy trousers / navy skirt, plain black shoes, and a white shirt (Years 7-11) 

• black trousers / black skirt, plain black shoes, and a blue shirt (Sixth Form).    

Of course, if temperatures increase to excessive levels again, I will write to let you know when students may wear 

Porthcawl PE kit to school – you will be contacted via the Sims Parent App.  If another temporary amendment is 

required, it will be another short-term measure which will last for the period of excessive temperatures.   

Many thanks for your continued support.  

 

Best wishes, 

Mike Stephens 

M Stephens 

Headteacher 
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